texdbsmeapnachs na Soirlduse Shidme
Fleahh Serviee Py

Cork University Hospital,
Wilton,

Cork.

T12 DC4A,

Ireland.

Telephone: 021 - 4922473
Fax: 021 — 4342690

Date: 18% January 2022
PQ - 1854/23

Deputy Matt Carthy
Dail Eireann
Lemnster House
Kildare Street
Dublin 2

To ask the Minister for Health if ambulances are permitted fo bring patients to the accident and
emergency or the minor injuries unit at Mallow Hospital; the circumstances in which this is permitted;
the number of times that this occurred in 2022; and if he will make a statement on the matter

Dear Deputy Carthy
The Health Service Executive has been requested 1o reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. [ have examined the

matter and the following outlines the position.

Mallow General Hospital does not have an Emergency Departient but a very small number of ambulances do
bring patients with minor injuries to the Injury Unit. Most patients self-present to the Injury Unit.

Mallow General Hospital does not collate the number of ambulance arrivals annually.

1 trust this information is of assistance to vou but should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Yours sincerely.

Fﬂ NJSOA ¥ RV,
Mr. David Donegan ' !
Chief Executive Officer




